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Parish contact details: Parish Priest: Fr Anthony White 

The Catholic Presbytery, Mount Street, Battle, TN33 0EG 

Tel:  01424 773125  e-mail: ourladyimmac@tiscali.com  

Website: battlewithnorthiam.parishportal.net   

Monday 2 March 12:30 Requiem Mass at St Teresa’s for Audrey 

Evans, RIP                                                                                

Friday 6 March: No first Friday Mass at St Teresa’s this month. 

The amount collected for Lima in January came to £41.00 and the 

grand total is now £17,960.96 

To contact the editor with contributions, suggestions or 

corrections, e-mail: lyoulten@aol.com or phone:  01797 224045 

 

Richard was a much-loved 

and respected member of 

our congregation, and kept 

up his connection with St 

Teresa’s and its parishioners 

after he and Anne moved 

from Westfield to Battle a 

few years ago. He had made 

an invaluable contribution to 

our church, in supervising 

the work done to repair the 

building faults that had come 

to light and also in preparing 

information booklets as part 

of a “Welcome Pack” for new 

parishioners. 
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Richard was born in India during WW II. His parents brought 

him to England, along with his elder brother Christopher, in 

1945, shortly before the end of the war. His parents then 

had another son, Anthony, and a daughter, Catherine. 

Richard was educated at Brompton Oratory School, 

Kensington, and St Joseph’s, Beulah Hill. He studied physics 

at Surrey University, and then accountancy. He worked at 

Ferranti in Manchester, the accountancy firm Arthur 

Anderson, and then the Civil Engineers, Balfour Beatty. With 

them he was involved in projects in South Africa and 

Australasia. After early retirement in 2000, he and Anne 

devoted a lot of their time to charitable projects, including 

Pestalozzi Children’s village, where he was a member of the 

Board. He was active in the Catenians, and through them in 

several other charitable projects. Richard and Anne met in 

Switzerland and were married in Arundel Cathedral in 1975. 

They have two sons, Michael and Anthony, and a daughter, 

Vicky. They have six grandchildren. In his retirement, 

Richard was a keen golfer (with Anne), and an accomplished 

artist and music-lover. Richard died suddenly of a massive 

stroke, out of the blue, on 12 February, 2020. He will be very 

much missed by his family and friends. 
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Date 

 

1 March 2020 8 March 2020 15 March 2020 22 March 2020 29 March 2020 

Sunday /Feast 1st of Lent 2nd of Lent 3rd of Lent 4th of Lent 

 

5th of Lent 

Reader Louisa Barham Carole O’Hara Sally Chaplin Peter Murphy 

 

Elizabeth Norris 

Eucharistic 

Minister (tbc) 
Joanna Black  Maureen Webster  Brian O’Connell  Elizabeth Norris Joanna Black 

Gift Bearers 

 
Children Carole O’Hara 

Peter O’Hara 

Maureen Webster 

Christine Mooney 

Sarah Doggett 

Anne Noakes 

Luke Hannam 

Gilda Hannam 
Flowers 

 
LENT LENT LENT LENT LENT 

Cleaning – 

Church  

                    

Kitchen 

Louisa Barham Sarah Doggett Sally Chaplin Vincent Murphy Elizabeth Norris 

Coffee/Tea 

Organiser 

                  
Helper(s) 

 

Louisa Barham 

Robert Barham 

 

 

    

 

Rota of Sunday Mass and other Church Duties March 2020 

 
Please pray for the Sick and Housebound: Gérard and Joy 

Scothern, Cyril Webster, James Black, David Chaplin,  

Anniversaries in March:  Please remember in your prayers: 

Edward Le Gassick, Sister Mary Edward Stocker OP, George 

Paul Swan, Henry Bartlett, Canon Hopetoun Currie, Alan Brooks, 

Geraldine Dawson, Wilfred Smith, Joyce Mankivell, Mary 

Bishop 

 

Richard Meade RIP 1942 to 2020 

On page 4 is a tribute to Richard, who died suddenly last 

month, and whose requiem mass and burial took place on 

27 February. I am very grateful to Richard’s brother, 

Anthony, for providing the biographical details in this 

tribute. Richard will be greatly missed and fondly 

remembered, both at St Teresa’s and at Our Lady 

Immaculate and St Michael.  


